


Karen Werner Weed Memorial Scholarship


This scholarship is given in memory of former SEHS student  and resident Karen Werner Weed - Class of 1956.  Karen completed her RN Degree at Bryan Memorial Hospital and her BSN at the University of Nebraska.  Karen’s professional career spanned forty years comprising nursing and instructing at the University of Nebraska.  Many benefited from her caring skills.  St. Edward was very special to Karen.

In her honor, one $250 scholarship will be awarded to a St. Edward High School graduate who plans to further his or her education in an Allied Health Profession.  Funding will be awarded one month after beginning post-secondary schooling.  This scholarship will be paid to the college to go towards tuition. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The deadline for the application will be no later than March 1, 2021.  Return your application to the St. Edward High School Counselor.

























Karen Werner Weed Memorial Scholarship Application



Name__________________________________________________

Address________________________________________________



What Allied Health field do you plan to pursue? (Use as much room as needed)






Have you been accepted as a student to a school/institution of higher education?  If so please state the name of the school or institution.




Does your academic program involve one or two years of fulfilling entrance requirements before beginning the specific Allied Health professional study?  Please explain.




